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HISPANIC HERITAGE ART EXHIBITION ILLUSTRATES
POSITIVE CONTRIBUTIONS TO AMERICAN SOCIETY

Public Can Visit National Hispanic Heritage Month Art Exhibition
September 15 through October 31

Stamford, CT, August 25, 2007 — In recognition of the artistic contributions made by Hispanic
Americans, “Arte con Color Latino,” Fairfield County’s National Hispanic Heritage Month Art
Exhibition will officially open on September 15 through October 31 at the Stamford Center for the Arts.

The exhibition, curated by Picture That, LLC, a fine art consulting practice based in Stamford, features
works by local, regional and international artists who represent the countries of Cuba, Colombia,
Dominican Republic, Mexico, Puerto Rico, Spain and Venezuela. The warmth and vitality of “Arte con
Color Latino” demonstrates how Hispanic American art has enriched the fabric of our country and our
communities.

The exhibition will be available to the public for viewing in the Richard and Hinda Rosenthal Gallery of
the Rich Forum located at 307 Atlantic Street in downtown Stamford from 10 AM to 6 PM, Monday
through Saturday and Sunday from Noon to 5 PM. A portion of the exhibition will also be available to the
public for viewing in the Sackler Gallery of the Palace Theatre at 61 Atlantic Street and at the corporate
headquarters of General Electric by appointment only.

An opening art reception for “Arte con Color Latino” will be held on Thursday, September 27 from 6 PM
to 8 PM in the Rosenthal Gallery of the Rich Forum. This county-wide event is free and open to the
public. Festivities at the reception will include Latin music and dance, and authentic Latin food donated
and served by local Hispanic restaurants.

In addition to featuring professional works of art, a Student Visual Arts and Literacy Exhibition will be
on display that will highlight the different cultures representative of the 21 Spanish-Speaking countries in
the world. Students in grades K-12 from Darien, Greenwich, New Canaan, Norwalk and Stamford Public
Schools have been invited to participate.

For additional information, contact Picture That at 203-977-8203 or visit www.picture-that.com. For
directions to either the Rich Forum or the Palace Theatre visit www.scalive.org
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.- “promoting cultural awareness and diversity through the arts"
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